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DATES 

July 

Thursday 7th  Reception Ice Pole Sale 

Friday 8th   Colour Run 

Monday 18th   Open Classrooms 

Friday 22nd   Break up for Summer 

Term Dates 2022/2023 (click link) 

September  

Thurs/Fri 1st/2nd  Inset Days 

Monday 5th  Back to school  
 

School Lunches 
Please don’t forget the order 

deadline of midnight on the Monday prior to 

the week you would like meals.  The next 

deadline is Midnight Monday 4th July for meals 

w/c 11th July. 

 

September Menu 
The school lunch menus for September are 

now live on ParentPay.  Please order lunches for 

the first week back in September by Monday 

18th July.  Please click below to see the full 

menu on our website 

Cleverchef September 2022 Menu 
 

Open Classrooms 
Open classrooms will be held 

for all year groups on Monday 18th July after 

school.  We are inviting parents to come along 

anytime between 3.30-5pm to view their 

child’s work in the classroom.  We look forward 

to seeing you all.  
 

 

Colour  

Enter to be in with a chance to win £5,000 and help 

raise funds for Friends of Trinity First School.  

Tickets are £3 each.  Please click below to see further 

details on the website.

 
 

COVID 
We want to make parents aware that there is 

a rise in the number of COVID cases at 

Trinity.  We are learning to live safely with 

COVID so whilst it is not recommended that 

children are tested, should your child test 

positive or they feel unwell with a high 

temperature they should try to stay at home 

for 3 days.  If they feel well and have no 

temperature after this time the risk of 

passing it to others is much lower.  Children 

who live with someone who has COVID should 

continue to attend school as normal.  Please 

click here for further information and advice. 
 

Reception Ice Pole Sale 
Thursday 7th July 

 

after school in the main 

playground. 
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Colour Run – Volnteers Needed 
Our Colour Run is just 

a week away and we 

really need some 

volunteers. 

 

If you wouldn’t mind manning a refreshment stall 

or you’d get great pleasure from covering your 

children and friends in coloured powder please 

let us know by contacting tsafrome@yahoo.com.  

As always, we can’t hold these events without 

your support! Thank you in advance. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone next week – 

please don’t forget your tickets and eye 

protection as without either you won’t be able to 

run! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

"The Wagon of Dreams: A New Adventure" 

 

 
 

Joyful outdoor family theatre 

Come and meet the outrageous mermaids! 

Most suited to ages 4-8 

Victoria Park, near the bandstand, Frome 

Thurs 8 + Fri 9 July 2022, 4.30pm (55mins) 

Relaxed performances with integrated Sign 

Supported English 

accessiblity tools @ www.jellyfishtheatre.com 

No booking required, just show up! 
Supported by Frome Town Council 
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Please can we ask you to 

make sure the gate, which 

leads from the carpark to 

the main hall double doors 

and the office, is always 

shut behind you.  Alternatively, if you see it’s 

open, please make sure this is shut.  Thank you 

as always for your support. 
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